September, 2018 ppl ..‘:;::

PPL Electric Utilities

NATHAN T COVINGTON
P O BOX 403

Mountainhome Pa 18342

Service Address in Reference

I
Meter 1D #: | EGTEGEIR

Dear Nathan T Covington:

Our repeated efforts to reach you and schedule a time to replace our electric meter on your property have not
been successful. The replacement of your electric meter is required by Pennsylvania law, and this work is
mandatory, not optional.

To complete the work, our technicians need clear access to the electric meter at your property. Appointments
are available on any weekday between 8 a.m. and 7 p.m. and on Saturdays between 8 a.m. and 4 p.m. Special
needs will be accommodated whenever possible.

We've hired Grid One Solutions to perform the meter installation. Grid One employees arrive in clearly marked
vehicles and display picture identification badges. The work will take about 10 minutes to complete, during
which time you may lose power briefly.

Please call 1-800-254-0344 to schedule the meter replacement. We appreciate your prompt cooperation and
assistance in helping us to complete this work as soon as possible. Failure to have the meter on your property
replaced will result in the shuteff of your electric service. —

If your meter was replaced after the date of this letter, please disregard this notice. Thank you for your
cooperation.

Sincerely,

PPL Electric Utilities
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